
I am opposed to SB554.  Currently, in Oregon, there is little to no crime that comes from those citizens who posses a CHL.  SB554 
would create a problem for those who possess a CHL where none exists.  The patchwork of proposes places that one could carry 
would be nearly impossible to understand or follow.  SB554 would only prove to make felons out of ordinary law abiding Oregonians.  
SB554 becomes contrary to the Oregon Constitution - "Shall not be infringed" means just that. As our elected officials work to 
reduce funding for law enforcement, it only makes our state a more dangerous place to live - what is the end game? I am a third 
generation Oregonian, and seeing my great state delve into this abyss of stupidity is just heartbreaking.  


